
The cell phone service on Pine Mountain is spotty at best. I routinely experience dropped calls. 

 

The list of recent calls on my cell phone show many with a number in parentheses to the right indicating consecutive 

attempts to have a complete conversation. 

 

A local tower would provide reliable, modern technology that is currently lacking in the area. Please make this a 

reality. We really need it. 

 

Thanks for your attention to this matter. 

 

James Mitchell, Pine Mountain resident. 

 


